[image: image1.png]



IFFN / GFMC Global Wildland Fire Network Bulletin Issue No. 6 (# 4 / 2006 – 25 October 2006)

Dear members of the Regional Wildland Fire Networks:

This 6th issue of the Global Wildland Fire Network Bulletin is just to remind you of two important dates that have been highlighted in the last Bulletins:

The 4th International Wildland Fire Conference (13-17 May 2007, Sevilla, Spain):

Call for Participation and Contributions:

Please note that the conference websites are continuously updated by the hosts and organizers of the conference. Please visit this conference website:

http://www.wildfire07.es/
on which you can choose the Spanish and the English version. The UNISDR Regional Wildland Fire Networks are listed as key contributors and will have parallel afternoon sessions on 14 and 15 May 2006. Please see the conference programme and the networks listed on these pages:

http://www.wildfire07.es/html/in/programa-2_in.html 

http://www.wildfire07.es/html/in/entidades-4_in.html
On 27-28 November 2006 a meeting of the International Liaison Committee (ILC) of the conference will be held in Portugal. Letters of invitation will be sent to the coordinators of Regional Wildland Fire Networks right after the meeting.
Deadline for comments of the draft Fire Management Code

The draft of the Code is still available for review on the FAO website:

English: 
http://www.fao.org/forestry/site/35488/en
French:
http://www.fao.org/forestry/site/35488/fr
Russian:
http://www.fao.org/forestry/site/35488/ru
Spanish
http://www.fao.org/forestry/site/35488/sp
As indicated in the last two Bulletins, FAO had distributed letters to Governments inviting feedback by 31 October 2006 to strengthen the Code. However, as there is a wide range of stakeholders involved directly or indirectly beyond Government authorities, you are kindly invited to provide comments and suggestions by 31 October. Please us this e-mail address for your comments:

Fire-Management-Code@fao.org
GFMC Freiburg, Germany – 25 October 2006

Johann G. Goldammer
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	International Forest Fire News (IFFN) is an activity of the FAO/UNECE Team of Specialists on Forest Fire and the Global Fire Monitoring Center (GFMC). IFFN is published on behalf of UNECE Timber Committee and the FAO European Forestry Commission and is serving the UN-ISDR Global Wildland Fire Network (GWFN). Starting in June 2005 the IFFN/ GFMC Bulletin will provide short news and global fire update information to members of Regional Wildland Fire Networks. GFMC Website: http://www.fire.uni-freiburg.de 
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